

## Assemblyman Matt Slater is Fighting for Yorktown

Assemblyman Slater helped secure over \$6.5 million in state funding for important projects in Yorktown. This funding will improve local roads and invest in our community, while easing the burden on Yorktown property taxpayers.

- \$1.75 million to repair and resurface Yorktown's roads<sup>1</sup>
- \$4.1 million to resurface Route 202<sup>2</sup>
- \$539,000 to the Yorktown Police Department to purchase equipment<sup>3</sup>
- \$68,000 for the John C. Hart Memorial Library's community room<sup>4</sup>
- \$75,000 to the Yorktown Heights Volunteer Fire Dept. to purchase new equipment<sup>5</sup>

"These dollars wouldn't happen without the support of our state representatives. Assemblyman Slater has remained as engaged and supportive of our agency as he was as Town Supervisor." —Yorktown Police Chief Robert Noble

4.3004-D of 2023 and A.8804-D of 202

<sup>2</sup>A.3004-D of 2023 and A.8804-D of 202

3A.8804-D of 2024

<sup>4</sup>A.3004-D of 202

<sup>5</sup>A.8804-D of 20

of 2024 6A.3288 of 3



Assemblyman Slater helped pass a new state law allowing advertising revenue to be used to **invest in Yorktown's parks** and renaming a portion of Route 202 the **Captain Kenneth Sgroi Memorial Highway.**<sup>6</sup>

## **Contact Assemblyman Matt Slater**

3 Starr Ridge Rd., Suite 204, Brewster, NY 10509 • 845-278-2923 • slaterm@nyassembly.gov

